From: Ramirez, Lucas
To: Hernandez, Kimberly

Subject: FW: DSAP/Downtown West Study Session: thank you!

Date: Thursday, January 7, 2021 3:09:33 PM

This might qualify for the Google/Downtown West "rolling" PRA for AB 900:

From: District2 < District2@sanjoseca.gov> **Sent:** Thursday, November 19, 2020 1:46 PM

To: Chapman, Helen <helen.chapman@sanjoseca.gov>; Ramirez, Lucas

<lucas.ramirez@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Fwd: DSAP/Downtown West Study Session: thank you!

From: Laura Winter < laurarwinter@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 4:11:30 PM

To: District2 < <u>District2@sanjoseca.gov</u>>

Subject: DSAP/Downtown West Study Session: thank you!

[External Email]

Hi Councilmember Jimenez,

This is Laura Winer, one of the members of the Diridon Area Neighborhood Group; we 'met' during the Zoom meeting you kindly scheduled with our group last week. I wanted to personally thank you for the thoughtful questions you asked of staff during the study session on Tuesday afternoon. Your consideration and curiosity in regards to our concerns is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Laura Winter

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.